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To the Chair and Members of the Committee,  

 

As an Oregon resident, I STRONGLY support House Bill 3390, prohibiting the sale of 

new fur products in our state.  Factory fur farming is inherently cruel to animals and 

pollutes the environment with toxic chemicals.  I'm not sure if you've ever seen 

photos or videos of animals farmed for fur, but it's extremely upsetting & disturbing.  

I"m sure that many of you are pet owners, so just picture your pets kept in those 

horrid conditions. 

 

Please, please, PLEASE vote yes on this bill. 

 

Thanks you! 

 

- Kelly Faddis in Portland 


